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Exploring Spirituality!  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may have seen that over the last couple of weeks we have had a 

prayer space set up in the school. This was a wonderful opportunity 

for us to celebrate ‘Prayer week’ and reflect on our spirituality and 

faith. Please see the report and pictures below. 

 

We have also seen the start of our competitive sport, with some of the 

year 5/6 children taking part in a dodgeball competition, as part of our 

sports partnership with The Regis School. The children played well 

and had a lot of fun, while taking part. 

 

I am also very thankful to the parents who turned up on a cold, wet 

Sunday to help to clear some of the grounds. Over the last year we 

have done a lot of work on the grounds, but we are always in need of 

support. On this Sunday, we saw the fruit cage chopped back, the 

orchard trimmed and the start of clearing out our yard area. 

 

Finally,  we are delighted to be working with Thought-full, to support 

mental health awareness in our school. A letter was emailed out to 

invite parents to anxiety, fear and worry workshops, which I hope you 

will be able to attend. You do not have to attend all of the workshops, 

just one will allow you to ask questions and gain support. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

Laura Webb  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 
6/2 Yr 3/4 Football Tournament 

7/2 Yr 5/6 Netball Tournament 

9/2 Intra school hockey 

9/2 Yr 5/6 Football tournament 

19/2  Inset day 

22/2 Yr 5/6 Parliament trip 

26/2-
1/3 

Bikeability training 

27/02 Bronze Ambassador (Yr 5) 

7/3 World Book Day 

8/3-
15/3 

British Science Week 

  

 

This half term we are learning about trust, linked to faithfulness. 

We have moved on to how trust looks different, to different people. 
The children have been coming up with some interesting ideas. 

 

 



 

What’s happening in school?  
Prayer Space 
Over the last couple of weeks, we have been 
celebrating ‘Prayer Week’ which runs from the 18th 
– 24th January. 
We decided to create a prayer space in the school 
library and were lucky enough to have support from 
St Mary’s Church and some wonderful volunteers. 
 
All of the classes visited the prayer space twice. 
The first time they were guided around the 
activities, and each was explained to them. The 
second time they were able to independently take 
part in the activities. 
 
The whole experience was to give the children a 
sense of spirituality, prayer and reflection. The 
space celebrated a variety of religions, and enabled 
the children to ask questions of their own belief and 
faith. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths fact 
Roman numerals 

- There is no Roman numeral for 
zero. 

- Roman numerals can be written for 

3 times. For example, XXX is 30, 
but XXXX is not 40; it will be XL. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
English fact! 

Semi-colon 
The most common way to use a semi-

colon is to join two main clauses without 

using conjunctions like 'and', 'but' or 
'so'. Here are two main clauses: My 

grandmother gave me a kiss on the 
cheek. Her whiskers were very ticklish. 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Safeguarding at Slindon 

What is safeguarding? 

Visitors coming on to school premises, including the playground, have a duty of care towards the welfare and safety of 
the children and adults in the school. This is called safeguarding. 

Safeguarding means that: 

• children are protected from maltreatment 

• a child’s health or development is protected 

• children grow up with safe and effective care 

• action is taken to ensure the best outcomes for all children 

Safeguarding is the action we take to promote the welfare of children in our care to protect them from harm. We take 
this responsibility very seriously and we work in close partnership with parents and professionals to protect all of our 
children. The school will take any reasonable action to ensure the welfare and safety of its pupils is maintained. 

Our staff and governors have been trained on safeguarding in line with the KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE IN EDUCATION 
document and have taken part in 'PREVENT'. 

If you worried about a child's safety you can contact IFD (Integrated Front Door) directly on 01403 229900 

Who to contact in our school 

If in doubt, talk to someone… Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Miss Laura Webb, Headteacher 

Designated Safeguarding Deputies 

Mrs Hazel Flower, School Business Manager 

Mrs Karen Cooper, School Secretary 

Safeguarding Governor 

Mrs Katy Horner 

Or you can email: dsl@slindonprimary.co.uk 

REMEMBER, KEEPING OUR CHILDREN SAFE IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TOO! 

 

 

 

 

 

tel:01403%20229900


 
 

 

Headlice 

Over the last few months, we have seen an increase in the number of headlice cases in the school. Please 
ensure you are checking your child’s hair regularly and treating any lice found. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that we are 
now strictly a ‘no nut’ school. 
Please ensure that the food 
you send into school for your 
child has no traces of nut 
products. 

A letter will be sent out 
separately with further details 
about our nut free policy. 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


 

 


